
 
 

Dear Einstein Community: 
  
We condemn in the strongest possible terms the heinous killing of six-year-old Wadea Al-
Fayoume and the brutal attack on his mother, both targeted because they are Palestinian 
Muslims. Authorities believe that the attacks are hate crimes that were motivated by the 
Israel-Hamas war. 
  
Our hearts go out to the Al-Fayoume family and the entire Palestinian and Islamic 
American community. 
  
Anti-Palestinian and anti-Islamic hate must not be tolerated – on campus, in America, and 
any place in the world. 
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